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January 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
In future we will be raising the profile of our school uniform.  Thank you to those 

of you who ensure your child is always appropriately dressed. 
 

However, there are some pupils who consistently wear inappropriate clothing 
and we will be challenging this from now on.  Our uniform is as follows:- 

 

Pupils at Pebble Brook School wear plain black trousers or skirt with a plain 

white polo shirt, plain black top with Pebble Brook logo (logo is 

optional) and black shoes.  Pupils who wear a hijab must wear plain black 

or white. 

 

Colourful trainers, patterned tops and trousers with flashes on the seams etc. 

are not acceptable. 

School jumpers and fleeces with the Pebble Brook logo can be ordered from 

school. 

PE kit 
 

Pupils are asked to wear suitable trainers (not their school shoes), black 

shorts and a white t-shirt.  Uniform polo shirts should not be worn for PE for 

hygiene reasons. Pupils can wear a track suit for outdoor lessons if it’s cold. 

All clothing MUST have your child’s name in it.  We have spare uniform in school 

that we will ask children to change into if they are not wearing the correct 

uniform. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

David Miller 

Headteacher 
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